
Bushey Interfaith Forum
Our next annual function will be on
Wednesday 22nd November 2017

This year we will be going to

Stanmore Mosque,
40 Wood Lane, Stanmore HA7 4LQ

Ladies should cover their hair with scarves to respect the Muslim tradition.
Ladies will sit separately from the men in a different section of the same hall. 

We will be starting at 7.30pm

The theme this year will be

“Fasting and Feasting - The Why and the How”
There will be speakers from the

Catholic, Protestant, Muslim, Jewish and Jain faiths.
It should be a fascinating evening 
with opportunities for discussion.

FREE admission and refreshments.

Please put the date in your diary.

Good interfaith relations are so important at this time. 

For any further information please contact 
Lesley and Barry Shooter

1 Abercorn Dell, Bushey Heath WD23 1LX
Tel: 020 8950 4363    Mob: 07808 936 079   Email: barryshoot@aol.com
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